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We are very proud to introduce to you our new 
Infant House Team captains; 

 
Sapphire - Rhiley 
Ruby - Roman 
Emerald - Beau 
Zircon - Obarinsola 

Housepoint Winners 

Infant House Captains 

The children in Year 1 and 2 voted for the 
School Council members to represent their 
class.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 1 - Penny 
 
 
 
Year 2 - Sienna 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are looking forward to joining the Juniors’ 
School Council via Google Meet at their next 
meeting. 
 
                Mrs Dyne  

 School Council News  

Last terms’ House that earned  the most  
house points from September to December 

was  

Zircon 
Well done you earnt 2854 points!  

As a reward for their achievement the  
children were all awarded an extra 15 

minutes of playtime 
 

Many children will have received electronic 
devices and games over the Christmas  
holidays. With this in mind National Online 
Safety have a really helpful guide for parents 
and carers which gives Top Tips on how to 
manage screentime. 
For more information and to download your 
guide, please follow the link below.  
 
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/managing-
screen-time? 

Online Safety Bulletin 

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk
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Over the Christmas 
holidays Mireya 
was in an amazing 
Christmas show 
with her dance 
school. She did lots 
of different dances 
with many different 
costumes. Well 
done Mireya.  
 
 
 

Magdalena  
appeared in a 
pantomime over 
Christmas at The 
Malthouse  
Theatre in  
Canterbury.  
It was amazing 
as she was in 
several scenes 
with different 
dances and  
costume  
changes.  
Well done  
Magdalena! 

The juniors had 
an really  
interesting  
assembly led by 
Mrs Atkins about 
epiphany with 
the dramatic  
assistance from 
some of the  
children.  
 
Mrs Foot 
 
 
 
 

 

 Pantomime  

Dance Show  

Jayden  has 
recently 
achieved  a 
medal and  
certificate at a 
kids club for 
winning an  
archery game.  
 
Well done  
Jayden! 

Archery  

Epiphany   
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 Reminders  Diary Dates 

School Uniform 

New uniform is available at Schooltime .  

87-89 High St, Chatham ME4 4EE. You can 
also visit their website:  

https://schooltime.co.uk   

Equipment 

Please ensure your child comes to school 
with the correct equipment needed for the 
day including full pencil case (this includes 
glue stick and scissors), water bottle and 
reading books. Please NAME everything! 

FoBS have a small number of glue sticks 
available for 50p each. You may purchase 
these from the school office.  

Academic Diary  

 

Our academic diary is on our website. Please 
follow the link: https://
www.bryonyschool.org.uk/calendar-of-
events/ 
 

Morning and After School Care 
 

If you require morning or after school care 
please complete the ParentMail form, in  
advance.  
 Junior Clubs 

January  
 

Thursday 11th  - Reception, Year 1 & 
Year 2 Visit from The Dogs Trust  

Thursday 11th - Year 6 Swimming, 
Medway Park  

Thursday 18th - MYG Swimming,  

Medway Park 

Friday 19th - Young Voices Concert at 
the O2 

Wednesday 24th  - KS1 Road Safety 
Walk  

Wednesday 24th  - Year 3 & 4 Road 
Safety Sequencing 

Thursday 25th - Year 6 Swimming, 
Medway Park  

Thursday 25th - Year 5 & 6 PSG Sports 
Hall Athletics, Medway Park  

Thursday 26th - Year 5 & 6 PSG Sports 
Hall Athletics Festival 

Monday 29th - Year 6 Visit from The 
Magistrates 

Day of the 
Week 

Lunchtime/ 
After School 

Type of Club How to Sign Up Teacher 

Monday Lunchtime Library See Mrs Foot/ 
Mrs Ware 

Mrs Foot/
Mrs Ware 

Monday & 
Thursday  

Lunchtime Young Voices 
(up until concert) 

See Mr Johnson Mr Johnson 

Tuesday Lunchtime Construction Club Mrs Foot Mrs Foot 

Tuesday After School Archery 
Years 3 to 6  

Via Parentmail Mrs Atkins 

Wednesday Lunchtime Crochet and Knitting 
Club 

FULLY BOOKED Mrs Atkins/
Ms Jug 

Thursday Lunchtime Homework See Mrs Foot Mrs Foot 

Thursday Lunchtime Italian 
(starting end Jan) 

See Ms Jug Ms Jug 

Friday Lunchtime Choir  
(starting end Jan) 

See Mrs Foot Mrs Foot 
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Practising your spellings will always help you 
when you have your spelling tests…  
 

Year 1:  1st -  Shawn 
  2nd -  Rhianna 
  3rd -   
 

Year 2 : 1st -  Obarinsola 
  2nd -  Hollie 
  3rd -    
 

Year 3 :  1st -  Evelyn 
  2nd -  Jayden 
  3rd -  
  

Year 4 :  1st -  David    
  2nd -  Sylvia 
  3rd -  Alicia 
  

Year 5 :  1st -  Kesi 
  2nd -  Tyler 
          3rd -  Sienna 
  

Year 6 :  1st -   Naila 
  2nd - Jedidiah 
  3rd -   
 
Well done to all the children for using the 
SpellingShed program to practise your  
Spellings.   

The more you practise the better you will  
become! 
 

Year 1:  1st -  Shawn  
  2nd -  George 
  3rd -  Rhianna 
  

Year 2 : 1st -  Obarinsola 
  2nd -  Hollie 
  3rd -     
 

Year 3 :  1st -   Evelyn 
  2nd -  Meera 
  3rd -   
 

Year 4 :  1st -  Sylvia 
  2nd -  David 
  3rd -   Alicia 
 

Year 5 :  1st -  Olivia    
  2nd -  Kesi 
  3rd -  Tylert 
 

Year 6 :  1st -  Naila 
  2nd -   
  3rd -    
 
Its great to see so many logging in to  
MathShed. Can we get a full house next  
week. Well done to all of you!  

 

Congratulations and best wishes to:- 
 

Penny 

 

who celebrates her birthdays this weekend! 
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